
End of level RISE and Acadience testing continues
for the next two weeks at Snow Horse. Thank you for
helping to ensure your children get adequate sleep
and are here and ready to test. 
Kindergarten will be out of school May 12-16 for
testing, be sure to watch for sign ups.
As we begin making class lists for next year, we
wanted to extend the opportunity to submit
educational concern forms to this Friday, May 6th,
by 3:00pm.  The forms are available in the office.  

Our "Community of Unity" night was a huge success!  
Thank you to all that came out and supported our
school.  Our school grounds look incredible and that
is in large part thanks to so many that came out and
helped spread woodchips and pull weeds.  It was
heartwarming to see our community together
working, laughing, mingling, and getting to know one
another.  Thank you to our PTA and especially Lori
Ann Berg for making this possible.

Have your incoming kindergartner meet the teacher
and play with new friends!  Meet in the gym on Friday,
,May 13th, from 2:00-2:30pm.  This is for students that
will be in kindergarten next year.  Spread the word!

THANK YOU TO OUR
COMMUNITY

UPCOMING DATES

KINDERGARTEN ROUND UP

NOTES
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May 3: Monster Concert for Orchestra
Students
May 13: Kindergarten Round-Up, 2:00-
2:30pm
May 16: DARE Graduation,, 9:00am
May 17: 2nd Grade Field Trip to Hogle
Zoo/6th Grade Field Trip to Angel Street
Park
May 18: 1st Grade Field Trip to The
Treehouse Museum
May 19: 3rd Grade Field Trip to the Dinosaur
Park/4th Grade Heritage Days
May 20: 6th Grade Dance
May 23: 6th Grade Kickball
May 24: 6th Grade "So You Think You Can
Dance"
May 25: Field Day
May 27: Kindergarten Graduation/Last Day
of School



Recently the Junior Tech Squad was
able to visit the Catalyst Center where
they learned about computer science,
digital media (audio, visual, and
graphic design), and even a little
about the culinary arts. 

Our very own Mrs. Christensen was nominated and
selected for the "Best in Davis" award!  She is very
deserving of this award and we know that all her
students past and present, as well as their families, are
so appreciative of all she does.  Mrs. Christensen, thank
you for making Snow Horse a better place!
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